COVID-19 Testing Compliance Statement	
This statement should be added, unedited, to classes with any in-person component and may be added to any syllabus.

[bookmark: _GoBack]To protect the health of our community, Northwestern University requires unvaccinated students who are in on-campus programs to be tested for COVID-19 twice per week.  
Students who fail to comply with current or future COVID-19 testing protocols will be referred to the Office of Community standards to face disciplinary action, including escalation up to restriction from campus and suspension.
